CAMBODIA INCREASES THE NUMBER OF
FLIGHTS TO THE COUNTRY

The Cambodian sky is expanding! The country has just announced
the opening of six new direct air routes, which is positive news for
travelers and the local economy.

These new routes, operated by airlines such as Cambodia Air, AirAsia, and Thai Airways, will
connect Cambodia with popular destinations in Asia, including Thailand, Vietnam, China, and
Singapore. Tourists will now have easier access to discover the wonders of Angkor, the
beaches of Sihanoukville, and the capital city, Phnom Penh.

A Boost for Tourism

Expanding the number of flights is a positive development for the Cambodian tourism sector.
Following the challenges posed by the pandemic, the country is focusing on a solid recovery. These
new routes will attract more foreign visitors and contribute to the country's economic growth.

Significant investments in airport infrastructure also support this positive momentum. Cambodia
boasts modern and comfortable airports that can accommodate a growing number of passengers.
The new Techo International Airport, currently under construction, is expected to further enhance
the country's appeal as a travel destination.

Encouraging Travel Figures

The results are already evident: the number of air travelers has increased by 22% compared to
the previous year, and this is just the beginning! The Cambodian government estimates that air
traffic could rise by 67% by the end of the year compared to pre-COVID-19 2019, the reference year

before the pandemic.

With the increased number of flights, Cambodia is positioning itself as an increasingly attractive
tourist destination. Travelers can look forward to experiencing a country rich in culture, history, and
diverse landscapes.
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